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LIBRARY OF McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL
GERHARD R. LOMER. M. A., PH D.

LIBRARIAN

May 20, 1922.

E

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:
S As directed by you I have sent 

to Dr. Francis McLennan, Dr. W. D. Lighthall, 
and Dr. C. E. Fryer a letter regarding the 
Sub—Committee on Canadian Manuscripts, a 
copy of which I enclose.

Faithfully yours,

Enc . University Librarian.
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